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North Haven Sons & Daughters of Italy Lodge #2805
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How to contact us

Lenny Ricciardelli, President:    203-507-6509
Susan Velleca, Vice President, Scholarship,   203-239-2999
Ralph Casciello, Orator 203-239-0285
Marybeth Madigan, Recording Secretary Upon Request
Regina Najarian, Financial Secy., Fashion Show 203-376-8524
Mark DeFranco, Treasurer, Car Show    203-213-5378
Denise Krause, Immediate Past President: 

Community Outreach 203-710-7397
Neil Velleca Jr., Past President 203-239-2999
Marianne Ciarleglio, Mistress Ceremonies                 203-239-2868
SueAnn Mentone, Guard, Membership Chairperson and 
Italian Heritage Committee Chairperson 203-710-4186       
Frank Mentone, Trustee, Ways & Means, 
Marketing, Membership     203-410-4254 
Sharon Ricciardelli, Trustee, Scholarship , Horse Race, 

Military Whist                                              203-234-0215
Gail Norup, Trustee, Dinner Chairperson 203-494-1820
Sallyann Gill, Trustee, Bocce and Games 203-645-8177
Nick Mastroianni, Trustee, Lodge Supplies 203-430-0411 
Anthony Tim Longo, Golf Tournament Chairperson 203-843-7157
Gale Iannone, Trustee, Movies, Car Show 203-239-0454
John Giorgio, Car Show 203-430-6549
Georgianna Hull, Community Outreach 203-988-8006
Judy Feather, Community Outreach 203-909-5031
Donna Casciello, Community Outreach, Horse Race 203-887-7308

Website - https://www.northhavenlodge2805.club/ 

Hello Everyone 
It’s come to my attention that some members are under the impression I have to ask 
them in order for members to add something to our Newsletter, website, emails, social 
media, or even the meeting agenda. 
Please note that is not the case. 
All you have to do is share your information with me. You can do that by email or text or 
even the old reliable telephone call Lric56@yahoo.com 203-507-6509

mailto:Lric56@yahoo.com


2023 Lodge Elections
2023 is an election year for officers of our Lodge.
To hold an officer position you must be a member in good standing!
How this works is we have a nomination Chairperson. That Person is appointed by the 
Lodge President. Anyone who would like to be an officer of our Lodge should contact the 
nominating Chair in writing or an email with your Name and the position you would like 
to run for and why by January 20,2023
Nominations will be announced at the February Lodge Meeting. If you are not nominated 
by committee, at the proper time during the announcement you may be nominated from 
the floor. Then elections will take place at the March meeting. Elections will take place 
for any office that has more than one person seeking a that position.
The nominating chair is Denise Krause, you may connect with Denise by phone 203-710-
7397 to ask questions but you must contact her in writing via either email 
Krau11@comcast.net. or postal mail.
Denise Krause, 1966 Hartford Tpke, North Haven, Ct 06473.
Mail must be postmarked January 20, 2023 or earlier

**Coming in 2023**
Dominoes Games, Saturday 1-14-23 $15.00 Doors open at 6:30;with game to 

start at 7 pm, Coffee and plus a few snacks and first place prize. For more 

information or to register call Peachy at 203-239-2868.

Valentine Sweethearts Dinner

Saturday, 2-11-23 7:00

Menu } Chicken parm, stuffed shells, salad, mixed veggies, dessert

$20.00 members $25.00 for non members

The men are supposed to run this for the ladies who run more than 95% of our 

events. Help needed setting up, preparing and cleaning up.

Sign up with Frank or Lenny.

Dues Time is here again!

Our yearly dues will once again remain the same for existing members. The Dues are 
$45.00 per year. You can view, and or print a dues bill by clicking here if you need one. 
You may pay your dues at the January, February or March Lodge meetings. 
Mail Dues Checks to   SueAnn Mentone 22 Woodchase Lane, North Branford, CT 06471
Questions Call -203-710-4186
The deadline for payment is the March Lodge meeting. (March 7th)
Make Checks payable to North Haven Sons and Daughters of Italy Lodge 2805.
Dues for New members is $60.00 which includes a $15.00 1-time, OSDIA fee

mailto:Krau11@comcast.net


TICKETS TO ALL LODGE EVENTS WILL BE ON SALE AT 

ALL LODGE MEETINGS AT THE BACK TABLE!

AND BY CONTACTING THE CHAIRPERSON

Movie Nights Scheduled 

March 11, April 29, and July 22. All the details will be 

forthcoming soon.A couple people are needed to help! Connect 

with Gale Iannone to volunteer and reserve your seat 203-239-
0454

More Information will be available soon, Save the Dates
Annual Horse Racing –June
Annul Car Show – August 12 rain date 19th.
Annual Golf Tournament Returns, September 24th

**LINE DANCE LESSONS**
Taught by Angela, Its free to members Every other Friday night from 

7-8:30 starting January 6, free, sign up at January meeting.





Golf Tournament Committee 1st Meeting of 2023
Tuesday January 17, at St Frances Cabrini 7 pm.

Anyone interested in helping to plan this event please 
come to this meeting.

Anthony Tim Longo is the event Chairperson, please 
contact Tim if you have any questions.

203-843-7157 or 203-933-4462
Email longo.tim@gmail.com

The Tournament  and Dinner will be  Sunday 
September 24, at Hunter Golf Club in Meriden



Our plans for the winter of 2023 will be service oriented, and 

we will be looking for volunteers to help:

Red Cross Blood Drive on 

1/11/23, from 1 - 6 p.m. at 

St Frances Cabrini Church

--We will need donors and 

volunteers to work! More details 

will be given at the January 

meeting

Community Outreach Committee

Meals for the Fisher House in West Haven - February 2023

--We are hoping to prepare lasagna and/or baked ziti for the 

families. We are arranging logistics - more to follow

Our Community Outreach Committee will not be meeting in 

December. Our next meeting will be on January 

9th. Please contact one of us if you would like to join us!

Donna Casciello-203-887-7308  Judy Feather-203-909-5031

Georgianna Hull-203-988-8006  Denise Krause-203-710-7397



Community Outreach Committee, con’t

YaleNewHaven Health | Yale New Haven Hospital

Toy Closet Program 

Members delivering Toys  on Wednesday December 21st. 

Billy Bradley accepts toys. Members delivering toys are Donna & Ralph 

Casciello, Georgeanna Hull, Judy Feather,  Missing from photo Denise 

Krause. This is the 11th year the toys have been collected

A Big Thank You to all the members and the community who donated 

toys.
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